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AOGA Statement on Moriarty’s appointment to the Oil and Gas Competitiveness Review Board 

 

“I am honored to represent Alaska’s largest private sector industry on the newly created Oil and 

Gas Competitiveness Review Board,” said Kara Moriarty, AOGA president and CEO. “Our 

state’s economy is fueled by oil and gas so it is vital that public policies, like our current tax 

system, keep Alaska competitive in the global market place.  I look forward to working with my 

fellow members and will work diligently to represent the entire oil and gas industry as we 

provide the legislature with factual and useful information in the years ahead.” 

 

Earlier today, Governor Parnell announced his appointments for the Oil and Gas 

Competitiveness Review Board, which was created as part of Senate Bill 21. The duty of the 

board is to take a complete view of oil and gas exploration, development and production in the 

state and make recommendations to the Alaska Legislature.  

 

The Alaska Oil and Gas Association is a private, business trade association.  Its 14 member 

companies represent the majority of oil and gas exploration, production, transportation, refining, 

and marketing activities in Alaska.  More information regarding the organization can be found at 

www.aoga.org.   
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